
     
     
    
 

 

 
 

 

 
    

 
    

 
 

  
      
 
     

    
     

   
 

                          
                                                  
 

   
   
       
    

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
500 C Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20472 

W-11086 

September 16, 2011 

MEMORANDUM TO: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators and the 
National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) Servicing Agent 

FROM: Edward L. Connor 
Acting Associate Administrator 
for Federal Insurance and Mitigation 

SUBJECT: Announcement of FEMA Associate Administrator 
for Federal Insurance and Mitigation 

I am very pleased to inform you that David L. Miller, former Administrator of the Iowa Division of 
Homeland Security and Emergency Management, will join FEMA on September 26, 2011, as the 
Associate Administrator for Federal Insurance and Mitigation. The enclosed memorandum from 
W. Craig Fugate, FEMA Administrator, includes Dave’s biography. 

Dave’s background and experience will enable him to readily assume the leadership reins of the 
Federal Insurance and Mitigation Administration. I am eager to work with him, and I look forward to 
introducing him to you. 

Enclosure 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 
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